
                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

 

 
 

TECHNICIAN - DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY, AND ART  
Permanent, 32.5 hours a week, term time plus 5 days 

FTE £24,790.00 – £26,409.00 per annum 

Pro Rata £18,645 - £20,219 per annum 

 

 
SET Ixworth school is a small high school set in the picturesque Suffolk countryside. We are over-

subscribed and will have around 600 pupils in the school by September 2024.  

The school enjoys a positive reputation in the community, as evidenced by the high demand for 

Year 7 places in September 2024. The students demonstrate respect, motivation and very good 

behaviour in their learning.  

 

The school's vision is to provide a world class education that truly serves those it educates by 

always reflecting on and addressing individual needs, strengths, and interests. There is a Specialist 

Resource Base on site for around 12 pupils, supporting pupils with Communication & Interaction 

needs. Potential applicants are encouraged to visit the school. 

  

The school is currently rated “good” school according by Ofsted, with an inspection from 

September 2019.  

 

THE ROLE 

We are seeking to appoint a Design and Technology, and Art Technician. They will be part of a 

small, popular faculty where teamwork, communication and planning are essential. The successful 

candidate will be able to work to tight deadlines, acting on their own initiative and also supporting 

teachers in the three different subject areas. They will be required, with the class teacher, to support 

students with a range of needs during some practical lessons. They will have an eye for detail in 

ensuring that each area is compliant with applicable H&S regulations. 

  

Application Closing Date will be – Monday 20th January 2025 

Interview date – Friday 24th January 2024 

Applications will be considered upon receipt; therefore, early applications 

are encouraged.    

To apply please visit: https://bit.ly/3ZPh3Zw  

The Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, therefore all applicants must be 

prepared to undergo a number of checks to confirm their suitability to work with children and young people. 

The Trust welcomes applications from all sectors of the community. In accordance with the Department of 

Education’s “Keeping Children Safe in Education”, references will be sought on all short-listed candidates 

before interview. 

https://bit.ly/3ZPh3Zw

